6th ISSMGE-TC306 conference on Geotechnical Engineering Education GEE 2025, July 2-4, Nancy, France
Dear colleagues,
the next international conference of ISSMGE-TC306 Geotechnical Engineering Education GEE 2025 will take place in Nancy, France, on July 2-4, 2025. You have time to think whether you have something suitable to present: the deadline for abstract submissions is September 5, 2024. Please keep in mind that the GEE series of proceedings is listed by Scopus and that the proceedings of the TC306 conferences, starting from the 2nd in 2008, are available through the ISSMGE online library.
I am also taking this opportunity to let you know that the Interactive Technical Talk of TC306 is available through the ISSMGE website and through youtube. Please note that from the ISSMGE website you can also download the slides of the four short presentations.
I appreciate any support you can offer to TC306, e.g. by forwarding this e-mail.
With best regards
Prof. Biljana Kovačević Zelić (TC306 member)
